
 
Now Accepting Applications 

Citizen’s Police Academy 

The 12-week course 

 will begin February 20, 2014. 

Classes are held from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

on Thursday evenings at the  

Orange Police Department 

Emergency Operations Center  
 

Applications are currently being accepted. 

For more information call 714-744-7354 

or visit our website at www.cityoforange.org 


